
From: Steve Magerkurth 

To: Doug Young 
Date: September 15, 2006

Subject:   
Request for Info - STA File #0701-EX-ST-2006
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,
Yes, this application is a straight request for extension of the previous STA, 0138-EX-ST-2006.  
 Product development and testing is still in progress, however, we do not expect it to take longer 
than the additional six (6) months being requested.

If we find during the course of this development testing that it could possibly take longer, we 
will certainly begin the process of filing Form 442 to request a regular experimental license.   If 
so, then this application will be filed well in advance of the expiration date for this STA 
extension.

Thank you very much and please contact me if you have any further questions.

Regards,
Gil O. Estrella
GDC4S EMC Engineer
480-441-3725


